
 
 

 

 

10 June, 2009 

 

The Most Honorable 

Mr. Kyoji Saito, New Japan Kickboxing Federation 

Mr. Toshihiko Hashimoto, Martial Arts Japan Kickboxing Federation 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

On be half of the WBC MUAYTHAI, I would like to extend to you both my most 

sincere congratulations on this first ever Championship Tournament in Japan conducted 

under the rules of WBC Muaythai conducted in accordance with the rules and 

regulations of the Sports Authority of Thailand (SAT). 

 

Japanese Muaythai boxers are excellent practitioners in the sporting traditions of 

Muaythai, and the WBC Muaythai offers our full support to give these fighters the 

opportunity of competing in professional contest worldwide. 

 

I would like to extend my most warmest of greetings from Thailand – the spiritual home 

of the Muaythai and the headquarters for the WBC MUAYTHAI - to those boxers 

competing in such a valued Muaythai tournaments. 

 

I thank your for your sincerity in adopting WBC Muaythai Rules and Regulations for 

this important Japanese Tournament and I look forward to continuation co-operations 

for future events. 

 

 

Most kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Patrick Cusick 

Secretary General, WBC MUAYTHAI 

Member of the WBC Board of Governors 


